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Eden Youth Sports Committee 
Unapproved Minutes for June 7, 2016

*Opened Meeting at 5:40
* Members present:  Kim, Morgan and Tarrah
*Approved Minutes from Previous meetings
*Additions/deletions: 
	-Basketball Uniforms: Kim motioned to order 40 reversible basketball jerseys at the quoted price from Power Play Sports.  Morgan 2nd and Tarrah 3rd.  Motion passed and Tarrah will contact Power Play and get them ordered.
	-Scoreboard:  We'd like to relocate the scoreboard so that everyone at the basketball can see it during the games.   Kim contacted Peter and was given a quote for the costs of moving and installing.  GMTCC is willing to volunteer the electrical work and do the wiring of the board for the cost of parts.  Kim will continue to look into moving the board.
	-Eden Day:  We would like to participate in Eden Day and run a game area for the community members.  Kim mentioned looking into  a bounce house and raising  funds  to help with the cost of the scoreboard updates.  We will all brainstorm and bring ideas to the July meeting.

*upcoming soccer season updates:
	-Kim suggested checking in with Hyde Park to see if our 5/6 soccer players could join their teams for this year.  We may not have enough for Eden to have a team.  Tarrah will check in with Hyde Park.
	-Soccer equipment:  Tarrah will order 2 portable benches, 2 water coolers, 10 soccer balls and a field measuring tape.   She will also price out goals and bring the info to the next meeting.
	-Soccer sign ups will begin at our July meeting (July 5th at 5:30).  
	-Skills and drills will be a 4-5 week session with Saturday morning practices.  We'll do a facebook post searching for coaches for the upcoming season.
*Baseball/Softball updates
	-T-ball/rookie potluck is scheduled for June 17th @ 6:00 at the Recreation Fields.  Coaches will share a sign up sheet with the parents to set up who is bringing what.  Uniform shirts need to be returned before the end of the school year or by the pot luck night.
	-Kim will e-mail Joe about a phone message to go out letting families know uniform shirts need to be returned before the end of the school year or by the pot luck night.  Morgan will work on a handout to send home with Rookie/t-ball families from school letting them know about the potluck and uniforms needing to be handed in as well and Tarrah will put up a notice on Facebook.
*Field:  Soccer fields will need to be ready mid-August.  We'll set a date for working on them at the next meeting.
*Portalet:  Morgan will call to have it pulled from the fields after the potluck on the 17th of June and will let them know we will need it back mid-August.
*Bills-  Signed bills

*Closed meeting at 6:20
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